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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Bob Clark-Riddell [BRiddell@pangeaenv.com]
Sent: Monday, August 24, 2009 12:14 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Cc: Noah Ceteras
Subject: RE: SLIC Case RO0002977 - FCI Dublin

Paresh, 
 
Pangea respectfully requests an approximate 60-day extension until Friday, October 30, 2009 for submission of the 
requested Soil and Water Investigation Report for the subject site.  The technical report was originally requested for 
August 24, 2009.  The extension is requested because the FCI facility required additional time to obtain funding for the 
assessment work.  We recently received approval to proceed and drilling is scheduled for September 1 and 2, 2009.   
 
If you have any questions or comments, you may contact me at 510.435.8664.  Thank you in advance for your 
consideration.  --Bob 
 
Bob Clark-Riddell, P.E. 
Principal Engineer 
Pangea Environmental Services, Inc. 
(510) 435.8664 Phone 
  
 


